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[bookmark: _GoBack]Madam/Mr. President,

Iceland welcomes the delegation of Armenia.

[bookmark: _Hlk29826211]We welcome the national report and the steps outlined therein and hope for their continued implementation. We also welcome the commitment of the Government to creating favourable conditions for the exercise of equal rights and equal opportunities for women and men.

Iceland makes the following recommendations:
1. Continue to reform relevant legislation, including the Criminal Code, in order to fully criminalize domestic violence, in line with the Istanbul and Lanzarote Conventions, and move towards the ratification of these two instruments.
2. Introduce comprehensive and evidence-based sexuality education in Armenian schools.
3. Adopt comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation that addresses direct and indirect discrimination and encompasses all the prohibited grounds of discrimination, including sexual orientation and gender identity.
4. Strengthen the health-care system and continue to improve the availability and accessibility of health services in all regions.

I wish Armenia all success for its review. 

I thank you 
